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Steven Nudelman, a partner in the firm’s Litigation Department, will be
the guest speaker at the September meeting of the American Society of
Plumbing Engineers (“ASPE”) – New Jersey Chapter. The program,
“Professional Liability – Safeguards When Specifying Product
Substitutions,” will be held on September 26, 2018 at 6:00 pm at the APA
Hotel Woodbridge in Iselin.

Mr. Nudelman will discuss engineer liability in interpreting specifications
and making decisions on the use of proposed, equal products on a
project. The presentation will be based on his July 2018 Legal Pipeline
column in Plumbing Engineer magazine. To read click here: Specification
Etiquette

ASPE is a nonprofit association for the advancement and development of
plumbing engineering and related professions. ASPE members are
leaders in innovative plumbing design, effective materials and energy
use, and the application of advanced techniques throughout the world.

Mr. Nudelman concentrates his practice in construction law and the
representation of members of the construction industry across a broad
spectrum of matters. His clients include owners, contractors, design
professionals, subcontractors and suppliers involved in public and private
construction projects throughout New Jersey. He also represents
community associations, unit owners and developers in lawsuits
involving construction defects, budgeting and financing issues, and
condominium governance.


